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June 30, 2010 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that the Ann Arbor Area CVB writes this letter in support of the 
Zingerman’s expansion. Without question, Zingerman’s Delicatessen is one of the most 
popular attractions in the Ann Arbor area. Anecdotal evidence supports this: directions to 
Zingerman’s Deli is one of the most frequently asked questions from walk-in visitors. We 
also receive several requests for information about the Deli via e-mail and phone. In 
addition, Zingerman’s Deli is the most popular restaurant and the most popular attraction 
listed on www.visitannarbor.org.   
 
Zingerman’s also generates a lot of great publicity for the Ann Arbor area. Our staff 
frequently receives media inquiries from publications across the country. We have yet to 
work with a journalist who has not been impressed by the friendliness and knowledge of 
Zingerman’s staff, the quality of their products, and their impact on our community.  Stories 
about the deli are often printed in high-value publications like the Chicago Tribune, the 
Chicago Sun-Times, Midwest Living magazine, and countless others.  
 
We couldn’t be happier to have such a wonderful business represent our area. The Deli’s 
commitment to excellent food, its friendly staff, and its community involvement and charity 
efforts are an accurate reflection of everything we feel makes this community a great place 
to visit.  
 
The Ann Arbor Area Convention & Visitors Bureau fully supports the proposed Zingerman’s 
expansion because of the deli’s value as a tourist attraction and its commitment to positively 
representing the Ann Arbor area.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Mary Kerr, President and CEO, Ann Arbor Area Convention & Visitors Bureau  




